The City of Madison is making progress on the Madison Public Market District.
The vision is to create a multi-use district with a mix of food retail, wholesale,
processing, and other uses in a culturally-diverse and dynamic public space.
The identified project location is the East Washington Avenue corridor between
1st Street and the Yahara River.

On October 28, Project for Public Space and the Madison Local Food Committee will
host an interactive “Placemaking Workshop” to brainstorm ideas. The session will
start with a brief presentation and then small groups will head outside to walk the
site and identify specific uses and activities they think should be part of the Public
Market District.

Tuesday, October 28 from 4:30pm to 7:00pm
in the Tenney Park Pavilion (1414 E. Johnson Street).

All our welcome to attend but online registration is requested. Dress for the
weather and come ready to share ideas.
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Please register online at :
www.cityofmadison.com/publicmarket




